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Dear Sir or Madam  

I’m 72 years old and I’ve been a responsible gun owner since childhood. I don’t think 

you should impose restrictions on people like myself who owns firearms for sports 

and protection. Instead you should be concentrating on stricter enforcement of laws 

that prevent criminals, illegals, etc. from obtaining firearms to start with. I oppose HB 

3075. 

Thank you. 

Richard Bryan  


